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From: Cindy Westbrook on behalf of Stephen Gash
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Recorded this email and allocated to you on behalf of Stephen,

Cheers
Cindy

Cindy Westbrook
Personal Assistant to the CEQ
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take any action or reliance on it, or disclose any details of the email or attachments

to any other person, firm or corporation. If you have received this email in error,
please notify the sender as soon as possible by return email and then delete

————— Original Message---——-

From: Yarranup [mailto:yarranup@iinet.net.au]
Sent: Tuesday, 12 July 2011 2:11 PM

To: Stephen Gash

Subject: ICR4857 -

Dear Sir ,
Re Moonies Hill

i refer to your earlier correspondence in which you invited my comment and views on
the propcsed development by Moonies Hill

I have sought answers to my queries of the proponent of the development In excess
of ,a month has now elapsed and no answers have been received .I anticipate that
further queries will arise if and when I receive answers fc my legitimate questions
and which were invited by the proponent in their media statements

Can you please advise of the status of the application and what consultants reports
vyou have received as well as the likely timeframe for the Council to make a decision
and whether any opponents will be given the cpportunity to make detailed submissions
especially in light of the Senate Enquiries findings ,recent medical information that
has come to light in relation to low frequency infrascund ,recent legal cases on Town
Planning Schemes on loss of amenity and zoning issues |,

I also enquire whether it was the applicant or the council that determined what
reports would accompany the application as it appears that many key issues have not
been addressed.

I have & number of serious concerns which have been raised with the proponent but
these remain unanswered

As a lot has now transpired surrounding wind farms since you originally notified me
some 6 months ago , I would wish to make further detailed submissions to fhe comments
I made following your earlier invitation and when my gquestions have been answered by
the proponent

I also enguire whether the ccuncil has obtained any independent experts reports
itself on diminution in land values and the adverse health issues that have recently




come to light

I also enquire as to whether the shire is aware exactly where each turbine is proposed
to be sited and exactly how many are in each shire

I alse draw the Council to the fact that the development if approved may have serious
consequences in relation to adjeoining landowners obligations under O H and § Acts and
Requlations to provide a safe working environment especially where accommodation is
supplied as part of remuneration packages ,the potential voiding of existing insurance
policies,adverse aerial firefighting setbacks , foreseeable adverse health issues

r foreseeable loss of rural amenity and ensuing diminution in land wvalues

I look forward to hearing from you and submit that the proponent should pursue a
development in an area with a lower population density unlike where it is currently
proposed where my average property lot size is 160 acres and which is clearly in
breach of the existing Town Planning schemes of the two effected shires

Yours Faithfully

Elizabeth Atkins

Sent from my iPad




